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On May 12th, 2021 we hosted              

students and their parents from Bishop 

DuBourg and Webster Groves High 

School.  Presentation was made by Dr. 

Gerry Gruszka to the students. Dr. 

Gruszka also presented checks to the 

schools. 

Dr. Gruszka presented $1500.00 to Jill 

Young, Fine Arts Chairperson from    

Webster Groves High School. 

Dr. Gruszka presented $1500.00 to Mark 

Bayens, President of Bishop DuBourg 

Ms. Young and Mr. Bayens are     

members of the St. Louis SouthSide  

Optimist Club. 



 

 

 

 

RAAA 

ITITI 

ITITVING 

DR. GRUSZKA PRESENTING RACHAEL LEE FROM WEBSTER GROVES 

HIGH SCHOOL WITH CERTIFICATE AND GIFT CARD. 



DR. GRUSZKA PRESENTING TYLER STEINBRUCK FROM WEBSTER 

GROVES HIGH SCHOOL WITH CERTIFICATE AND GIFT CARD. 



DR. GRUSZKA PRESENTING ABIGAIL WINTERBAUER FROM 

BISHOP DUBOURG WITH CERTIFICATE AND GIFT CARD. 



 

DR. GRUSZKA PRESENTING NICHOLAS KENNEBECK FROM     

BISHOP DUBOURG WITH CERTIFICATE AND GIFT CARD. 



DR. GRUSZKA PRESENTING JILL YOUNG FROM WEBSTER GROVES  HIGH SCHOOL WITH A 

$1500.00 CHECK FOR  BAND EQUIPMENT REPAIRS AND BAND CAMP FEES FOR LOW INCOME 

STUDENTS. 

DR. GRUSZKA PRESENTING MARK BAYENS FROM BISHOP DUBOURG HIGH SCHOOL WITH  A 

$1500.00 CHECK FOR A NEW SOUND SYSTEM, LED LIGHTS AND GRANTS AND SCHOLARSHIPS 

FOR STUDENTS. 



UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

June 4, 2021 Jr. Golf District Qualifying           

Tournament 

Ste. Genevieve Golf Club 
17450 Clubhouse Ct. 
Ste. Genevieve, MO  

 

 

 



 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR TRIVIA ON SATURDAY       

SEPTEMBER 18TH, 2021 AT ST. JAMES THE GREATER 

CHURCH IN DOGTOWN.  

ALL OPTIMIST HANDS ON DECK….ORDER YOUR TABLES. 

THIS IS A BIG FUNDRAISER FOR US PLEASE SUPPORT THIS 

FUN NIGHT BY BUYING TABLES OR VOLUNTEERING. ONCE 

AGAIN WE WILL BE HAVING THE BOOZE BASKET SO PLEASE 

HELP US WITH FILLING THE BASKET.  

***Please see the registration form on the next page. 

Please try to get as many tables as possible.****** 

 





Our Meeting Place: 

PIETRO’S RESTAURANT 

3801 WATSON ROAD ST. LOUIS, MO 63109 

314-645-9263 

Meeting Schedule: 

2ND AND 4TH Wednesday of the month @ 

6:00 p.m. 

        
JUNE BIRTHDAYS 

 

NO JUNE BIRTHDAYS!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



JUNE 2021 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 

 

 1 2 3 4 5 

6 

 

7 

 

8 9 

PIETRO’S 

6:00 PM 

10 

 

11 12 

 

13 14 

FLAG DAY 

 

15 16 17 18 

 

19 

20 

FATHERS 

DAY 

21 

 

22 23 

PIETRO’S 

6:00 PM 

24 25 

 

26 

27 28 29 30    

       



 
 

PRAYER REQUEST: 

 IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO ADD A FAMILY MEMBER OR FRIEND TO THIS 

LIST PLEASE LET CHERYL ROTHE KNOW.(crothe1979@yahoo.com)   

 

 

Please Pray for:  

Helen Niemira-Cardiac Catheterization procedure. 

Elise Tierney-Ready to Learn-Health Issues. 

 

On behalf of the Oberlohr/Palmer families, we wish to express our deepest thanks for all 

the cards, phone calls and prayers sent us for the death of Mark Palmer, my grandson. It 

was an exceptionally difficult time, but you all helped us get through it. Law enforcement 

assures us that all persons involved in this are awaiting trial. Please join us in praying for 

them.  

 

 



ADS 

LETS PATRONIZE OUR SPONSORS 

 

 

 

 

 

Dane  

Williams 

  Steve  Seliga 

Mike             

Weiderman 

314-843-8121 

 

Sandy Dempsey 
 

Conrad Haubrich Jr. 

 

 

James 

Kwentus

Mark Bayens 

President 

John & EVA G'Sell, D.D.S., M.A.G.D.  

Family Dentistry  

 

 

 Tom Jokerst  

800-349-2505 

Helen       

Niemira 


